
The Caroline Russell Memorial Scholarship 

 
 
Background 
Caroline Barry Russell graduated from Greeneville High School in 1958.  Mrs. Russell 
earned her Bachelor’s Degree and Master’s Degree from East Tennessee State University 
and dedicated her career to the Greeneville City Schools.  She served as a beloved 
educator at Greeneville Middle School for 28 years.  
 
In 2022, her family established the Caroline Russell Memorial Scholarship to honor her 
legacy of service and provide post-secondary scholarship assistance to future Greeneville 
High School graduates entering the field of education.   
 
 



Eligibility Guidelines 
 
The Caroline Russell Memorial Scholarship is a $1,000 scholarship awarded based on 
academic achievement, future goals in the field of education, community service, and 
financial need.   
 
Students applying for the Caroline Russell Memorial Scholarship must be matriculating 
seniors in the spring of the application date and planning to enroll in Tusculum University, 
East Tennessee State University, or the University of Tennessee, Knoxville, with the 
intent to study education, and have attained at least a 3.2 GPA in high school.   
  
 
Application Deadline 
The scholarship applications must be postmarked by April 4th during the application year.  
Late applications will not be considered.  Applications should be mailed to: 
 

The Caroline Russell Memorial Scholarship 
GCS Education Foundation  
P.O. Box 1420 
Greeneville, Tennessee 37744-1420 
 

 
Once applications have been screened by the selection committee, applicants may be 
notified if they are needed for interviews.   
 

 
 

  



Caroline Russell Memorial Scholarship Application 
 

An official transcript of course work, one letter of recommendation from a Greeneville 
High School teacher, and a one-page personal statement outlining background 
information, community service hours, and educational goals must accompany this 
application.   
 
Name: 
   First   Middle   Last 
 
Permanent Address: 
 
 
Telephone:      Email: 
 
 
Father’s Name:     Mother’s Name: 
 
Address:      Address: 
 
 
At what institution do you plan to pursue your post-secondary education? 
Tusculum University, East Tennessee State University, or the University of Tennessee, 
Knoxville 
 
What is your intended major? 
 
 
List awards, honors received, offices held during high school: 
 
 
 
 
 
List extracurricular activities in which you have participated: 
 
 
 
 
List church, community, and volunteer activities: 
 
 
 
 



Which of these community or service experiences impacted you the most and why?  
 
 
 
 
Cite work experience: 
 
Employer   Position Held  Dates Employed  Supervisor 
 
 
 
 
Express any hardships or specific financial needs that this scholarship would help 
alleviate.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
• Complete this application, utilizing additional space when necessary. 

• Attach a one-page personal statement outlining your background information and 
educational goals. 

• Attach one letter of recommendation from a Greeneville High School teacher  

• Attach an official transcript of course work, including GPA, ACT, and attendance 
record.  

 
Please mail this application and all attachments to: 
 
The Caroline Russell Memorial Scholarship 
GCS Education Foundation 
P.O. Box 1420 
Greeneville, TN 37744-1420 
 
DEADLINE: April 4, 2025 


